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Dear Third Grade Parents and Guardians,

I want to personally welcome you to my third grade class at Hollywood Elementary School.  It is a pleasure to have your child in my classroom this year.  I am looking forward to sharing this adventure in learning with you and your child.  As we work together, we can look forward to an exciting, rewarding year filled with many new learning experiences.  I encourage you to mark your calendars to attend “Meet and Greet/Back to School Night” on Wednesday, August 23rd in room 17.  This will be a time to share information about myself, the curriculum, classroom procedures, enrichment activities, homework, discipline, and assessment.  This is also an opportunity for you to share your expectations and ideas with me. This year, my goal is to maintain a positive emotional and educational climate in which to learn and grow.  Together, we can make this possible for your child!

Sincerely,

Mr. Castonguay
***Please bookmark the classroom website: dcastonguay.weebly.com
